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04/10/2021  16:19:472021/3862/P OBJ Diarmuid 

O'Hegarty

Dear Sirs

I am writing on behalf of the Combined Residents' Associations of South Hampstead (CRASH) to object to this 

application to build a first floor extension.  CRASH believes that to permit existing roof terraces to be 

developed into full-blown first floor extensions would set a precedent that will (a) open the door to extensive 

over-development throughout the area, (b) undermine the commitment in the Camden Planning Guidance - 

Amenity to protecting the privacy of occupiers of existing and proposed dwellings from being overlooked and 

(c) further degenerate the character of the South Hampstead Conservation Area.

CRASH respectfully asks that you refuse this application.

Yours faithfully

Diarmuid O'Hegarty

Committee Member

The Combined Residents' Associations of South Hampstead
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